Mr Kevin Foster						k.foster@wigan.gov.uk 
Economy and Skills Development Manager
Wigan Council
PO Box 100
Wigan 
WN1 3DS						

Planning Application Reference A/16/82102/MAJOR
Bellway Homes.

Wigan’s Core Strategy was adopted 11th September 2013, and an agreement made with the Government Inspector, our MP/ local councillors, and community groups for only 1,000 houses to be constructed between Golborne and Lowton on safeguarded land up to the year 2026.

The Council produced an Infrastructure Assessment (November 2013) based on this amount of development.

To date you have given permission for 967 units across this area. Therefore no further permissions should be given.

[bookmark: _GoBack]To give any more permissions would undermine all the time and effort given by everyone involved in building the Core Strategy.      

I object to this planning application on the above grounds and I make comment below on some of my personal feelings. 











Name   ___________________________________________Date_________________________

Address  _______________________________________________________________________
